
Even worse, 
s h a r e h o l d e r s 
from a few of the 
first companies to 
have received dis-
approving votes 
have already filed 
derivative law-
suits against those 
companies’ direc-
tors and officers,  

alleging waste of corporate assets and 
other similar claims.

It is unclear how these lawsuits 
will fare, given that the new rule ex-
pressly states that the outcome of the 
vote should not affect the responsibili-
ties of the directors and officers of a  
company.

Nevertheless, the exposure and neg-
ative publicity alone may be enough to 
inspire action. For all these reasons, 
public companies and their leaders 
are taking these votes very seriously.

It has only been a few months since 
the first votes, but already a picture 
of the results is emerging. The vast  
majority of companies that have  
already conducted a “Say on Pay” vote 
have received strong support from 
their shareholders for their manage-
ment compensation.

A handful, however, have not been 
so fortunate. At the end of April, nine 
companies had tried and failed to gar-
ner a majority approving their manage-
ment compensation. These companies 
are not unknown or insignificant; they 
span all industries and geographical  
locations; and they include such house-
hold names as Hewlett-Packard, Janus 
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